Attention Classes of 2024, 2025, 2026 and 2027!



South Windsor Operation Graduation

South Windsor Operation Graduation (SWOG) is a celebration for all SWHS graduating students! This is an <u>all night</u>, fully supervised event. The SWOG committee is responsible for fundraising and organizing the annual party for graduating South Windsor High School students with the goal being a <u>safe</u> and memorable party on graduation night.

There is <u>no charge</u> for any student to attend this event. The event happens after graduation, starting at 9:30 pm and ends at 3:00 am. Entertainment includes escape rooms, laser tag, bingo, full use of the facilities, games, coffee bar, hang out areas, etc. There are also many opportunities to win <u>THOUSANDS OF DOLLARS WORTH OF PRIZES</u> throughout the night. <u>All of the food, snacks and soda are provided free of charge</u> for this event.

Funding for this event is <u>solely</u> from SWOG fundraising efforts; the event is **not funded by student dues**. Our annual raffle needs to funds 80% of the event. This year's raffle will consist of \$10 tickets each offering a chance to win <u>\$5,000</u> with a maximum of 2,000 tickets being sold. Now, more than ever, we need support from <u>all SWHS families</u> purchasing raffle tickets to make this event a memorable one for our graduating seniors.

We are asking Seniors to sell 10 tickets, Juniors to sell 5 tickets, Sophomores to sell 4 tickets and 9th graders to sell 2 tickets.

Tickets will be sold in the following ways:

- Make your check payable to "SWOG" and mail it with the detachable slip below along with a self-addressed stamped envelope to PO Box 545, South Windsor, CT 06074 or Venmo South Windsor Operation Graduation @swog161. If you pay with Venmo, please mail the self-addressed stamped envelope and form with your name clearly marked.
- For every \$10 donated, you will be mailed in the self-addressed stamped envelope a raffle ticket(s) towards the \$5,000 prize.

Tickets are on sale Monday, November 12th with <u>all</u> proceeds going to Operation Graduation. The drawing will be held on Saturday, February 3rd and the winner will be contacted. You do not need to be present to win so please provide a phone number and e-mail address on the slip below so we can contact you if needed. As a reminder, the primary purpose of this drug and alcohol-free event is for our graduates to celebrate safely.

The committee could never offer such a successful and safe event without the generous community support from all SWHS families! Remember, this year's event relies almost exclusively on the raffle ticket sale. As stated above, please note that this event is entirely <u>self-funded</u> and is <u>not funded</u> with senior dues. SWOG is a private, non-profit organization and is not affiliated with the South Windsor Board of Education.

	detach here	
South Windsor Operation Graduation		
Please return this form, your check payable to "SWOG" and a self-addressed stamped envelope to:		
SWOG, PO Box 545, South Windsor, CT 06074 or Venmo your payment to		
Name(s)	Amount:	Class Year(s)
Phone #	e-mail:	